
Important announcement for MSCFSQM 2nd year Students for Practical exam 

 

Important Notice 
Dear learner, 
 
In view of the 2nd year theory Paper exam on  9th July 2024 the practical exam of 2nd 
year learners who wish to appear in Ist year practical exam going to be conducted on 
7th,8th & 9th July 2024 may appear in practical exam of first year courses on 11th July 
2024 onwards from 9.30 onwards at the same venue mentioned in the Schedule. This 
arrangement is made only for the 2nd year students of MSCFSQM only. The 
Practical exam of PGDFSQM & First year students of MSCFSQM will be held as 
per already given schedule from 7th July 2024 onwards.  
Wish you all the best for your exams. 
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